
  

 

RECORD OF DECISION 
THE NORTHERN JOINT REGIONAL PLANNING PANEL  

 
 
Members:   

Garry West Chair 
John Griffin Member  
Ken Exley Member 

 
Apology:    Pamela Westing 
 
Declarations of Interest:  Nil 
 

 
The Panel considered the following application via teleconference and this is a record of the 
process and decision. 
 
Business Item 
 

2011NTH004 - Kyogle Council - 2011.34 - Establishment and operation of 
extractive industry, 904 Edenville Road, Cedar Point, 2474 

 
On 13 September 2011, the Panel Secretariat circulated the Peer Review report by Barbara 
Crossley of Umwelt Environmental consultants to panel members. 
 
Panel members held a teleconference at 1.30pm on 15 September 2011 to discuss the 
conclusions of the Peer Review report and resolved:   
 
The Northern Joint Regional Planning Panel notes the Peer Review of the Cedar Point 
Quarry Assessment Report, its recommendations and conclusions. 
 
The Regional Panel requests Kyogle Council to refer the Peer Review Report to the 
Applicant of DA 2011.34 to undertake the additional environmental studies as outlined in the 
Report and submit these to Kyogle Council. 
 
The Regional Panel further requests Kyogle Council, on receipt of the additional 
environmental studies, to prepare an amended Assessment Report of the proposed 
development, including a merit assessment of the project and submit the same 
documentation to the Panel for consideration and determination. 
 
The Regional Panel requests a response from both Kyogle Council and the applicant within 
21 days on how they will be proceeding with the matter including advice on their anticipated 
timeframes. 
 
 
Endorsed by 
 
 
Garry West 
Chair, Northern Joint Regional Planning Panel 
15 September 2011 
 


